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Application number: 2020/93308

What is the application
for?:

Erection of an A1 foodstore with associated parking, servicing
areas and landsca

Address of the site or
building:

Former Spotted Cow Pub, New Hey Road, Huddersfield, HD3
4BU

Postcode:

User comments

Type of comment: A supporting comment

I am totally in favour of a Lidl store being built on the former Spotted Cow pub site. It
would be great to have the choice of shops in the local area instead of having to travel
further afield. Lidl offer great value for money which is desperately needed in the
current climate whilst people are struggling, and it will create much needed job
opportunities for local people. 
I fully support a new store being built and cannot wait to be able to shop there! 
The sooner the better!


